9th
1925

Mr Albert W Boggs

The James C King Home for 0ld Mem
360 Bast Garfield Blvd

Chicago Illinois

Dear lr Boggs:

You may remember that I speat a very pleasant
evening with you about four years ago in connection with
your krowledge of the assassimation of Lincoln.

I have finally written a series of articles for
the Dearborn Independent, copies of which I am sending you
under serarate cover. I am now preparing an additional
series and expect to use your story.

1 understand that you are ill at the present time
but trust it is nothing serious. Vith best wishes, I am

Very truly yours

LB/1,



